
Project Update: December 2022 
 
I am pleased to report that, as planned in the project proposal, one of the two MSc 
students successfully defended her master’s on 23rd December 2022. 
 
Ms Moungouya-Moukassa took part in the first part of the project conducted in 
Mbamou island and defended her MSc with the title: Exploitation of Wild Edible 
Mushrooms in Kitengue, Republic of Congo". The main objective of the thesis was to 
collect data on exploitation of WEM by inhabitants of Kitengue for a sustainable 
management of these resources. 
 
The Rufford Foundation was acknowledged in the MSc document by using both the 
logo and title of the project funded by Rufford. 
 

 
 
 



 



 


